Director’'s Report — November 2013

1. AADL'’s Halloween celebration events were held in conjunction with the
Main Street Association’s events, and hundreds of children, parents and
caregivers attended four music and storytime programs held on October
31 at the Downtown Library and at Pittsfield Branch. We are grateful to our
Downtown businesses and partners for their interest in keeping Halloween
fun and safe in our community.

2. The Metropolitan Detroit Medical Library group is hosting an event on
November 21, 2013 at the Royal Oak Public Library. The Affordable Care
Act Initiatives: Perspectives from Public Libraries intends to share with the
audience how public library staff has educated themselves and the general
public on the Affordable Care Act. AADL Manager, Sherlonya Turner, is
one of three persons on the presentation panel.

3. On November 11, 2013 we welcome Raphaela Muller to AADL. Ms. Muller
is a librarian at the public library of Munich, Germany and is visiting AADL
for a week that coincides with International Games Day. She has followed
AADL in the press and online and has attended presentations made by IT
and Productions Associate Director Eli Neiburger when he visited
Germany. It is our pleasure to have Ms. Muller at AADL, and we
appreciate the compliment paid to us by the public library in Munich.



